
 

 
 
 

Extra Clothes 
-With a new transition class starting and  
moving into Fall weather, now may be a  
good time to double check your child’s  
extra clothes and see what they may need. 
It is always good to have at least 2 pairs of 
everything (maybe more than 2 for underwear). 
Extra shoes can also come in handy in some 
situations ☺ if you would like to see your 
child’s extra bin, please ask a teacher at drop-off/ 
pick-up.       
Lesson Plans: 

• Getting to Know the Classroom 

• Getting to Know You 

• Apples 

• FALLing Leaves 
 
 
 
 
 

Please Take Some Time to Read to Your Child! 
• Acorn was a Little Wild by Jen Arena 

• This book focuses on allowing children 
to explore and go on adventures, as 
well as discover on their own that their 
adventures won’t always go as planned. 
However, they will grow and learn 
throughout the experiences ☺ 

Preschool News 
Preschool 3’s & 4’s 

Birthdays 
No Birthdays  

Important Dates 
• Sept. 2nd: Labor Day/Closed 

• Sept. 3rd: First Official Day 
for Transition/New Children 

• Sept. 22nd: First Day of Fall 

Family Project 
-Our second week lesson 

plan is about getting to know 
your children. To do so, we 
would like to know who is 
important to them. We 
would like you to bring in a 
few pictures of the people 
close to your child, and we 
will use these as their show 
and tell that week, so we can 
have them talk about those 
they love ☺ These pictures 
will be placed on our family 
tree in the classroom, so 
please make sure we are able 
to keep these pictures for the 
rest of the year. Thank you! 
 


